April 1, 2009

To Our Valued Customers:

We have reviewed the REACH Regulation as applicable o the products we
supply. According to the regulation, the products that are supplied by Amstek
Metal LL.C are considered “articles” and therefore exempt from registration
requirements.

We have reviewed the current listing of SVHC (substances of very high concern)
and have determined that none of the items on the list are present on or in the

products we supply.

Sincerely yours,
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Clara Bal
Purchasing Manager
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